Dear Parents and Guardians,

As part of the 21st Century Literacy initiatives proposed by the BC Government, we would like to expand the ways students read, write and research.  We would like to extend discussion beyond the four walls of the classroom and into a safe, secure, online community where students can share their insight, knowledge, and questions on specific topic areas. 

We have set up a closed online community at kidblog.org.  Only students who have been provided with a user name and password can comment and view others’ comments.  Their user name is simply their first name and the first initial of their last name, if necessary.  If you do a Google search of our learning community, it will not appear.  The weblog is only accessible through the link on our website, http://division2willoughby.weebly.com.  Once there, you have to log on to view student work and comments.

In addition to ourselves, Mr. Lorensen, Mr. Leung, and Mrs. Macdonald have full administrative access to the online learning community.  The five of us have the ability to monitor the weblog and delete inappropriate postings etc.

We strongly believe that this is a valuable learning experience, and an important tool for 21st Century learning. 

Please review the attached contract for blogging at Willoughby.  Read it over with your son / daughter, sign it and please have them sign it.  Return it as soon as possible so that your child can become an active contributor to the class weblog.

If you have any questions, please call us at the school or email us at keyworth.sidhu@gmail.com.

Thank you,

Mrs. Keyworth

Ms. Sidhu

